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Falls City school Board hears update on projects
(KLZA)-- The Falls City School Board received updates on facility projects when
they met Monday evening.

The High School HVAC project to do list includes demolition of the existing
boilers which is tentatively scheduled to begin May 2.

The new boiler has been ordered and is in Omaha.

The new locker room air handling unit is on order and should be shipped in early
July. The existing unit will be ready for demolition following the last day of school.

The turf replacement project at the football stadium is moving forward. The bid

opening will be the week of March 28 and construction will begin the week of
June 6 with a substantial completion date of July 13.
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